Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

4th January 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Physics Trip to Geneva, 4th - 7th July 2023

Many thanks for your initial deposits for the above trip. I am pleased to confirm that flights & accommodation have now been booked. Unless payment has already been made, the full payment is due by 21st April 2023. This can be made in smaller payments via ParentPay.

Please can you provide a photocopy of your child's passport so that I can provide the traveller information to the airline? Alternatively, you could scan and email a copy to me at a.hope@stokesleyschool.org or bring the passport to the main reception so that we can photocopy for you.

It is important that staff responsible for your son/daughter are fully aware of all medical details in order to carry out their responsibility. If there have been any changes in your son's/daughter's medical information, please send a letter to his/her tutor nearer to the date of the activity so that our information can be brought up to date.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Hope

Head of Physics

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL



